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420 Governor Wentworth Highway, PO Box 389 
Moultonborough, NH 03254 

Telephone: 603-476-2348, Fax: 603-476-2721 

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director & Secretary 

· NH Public Utilities Commission 
21 S. Fruit St., Suite 10 
Concord, N. H. 03301-2429 

Dear Ms. Howland: 

January 9, 2020 

Lakes Region Water Company's ("LRWC") proposed temporary and permanent 
rate increase submitted in DW 19-177 was prepared utilizing the LRWC's books and 
records. 

To the best of my knowledge and belief, the filing is true and accurate and 
accurately reflects the Company's financial results for the Dockham Shores system. 

;;w~ 
Leah Valladares 
Utility Manager 
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